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95.0% 95.38% 95.71% Week 

94.94% 95.68% 96.54% Year 

DATE EVENT 

13.09-13.12.21 Swimming KS2 Only 

20.10.21 Parent Consultations 

22.10.21 Training Day 

23-29.10.21 Half-Term 

16.11.21 Open Morning 

ATTENDANCE 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Each week we publish the attendance from September 

for each class. Our aspirational target for each class is 

97%.   

School Pick-Up 

We appreciate that sometimes alternative arrangements 

have to be made with regard to school pick-ups so we 

would like to remind parents that if you have arranged for 

another parent/friend/family member to collect your child 

from school you must email the school office so that we 

have confirmation of this. Thank you  

Good Work Certificates go to... 

Euan, Charlotte, Joe and  Rosie 

Stars of the Week  

Ben 

For having a fantastic week! 

 

Freya F 

For always doing her best. 

 

Elena 

For always giving 100% to all she does. 

 

Harvest Festival 

We would just like to say a huge thank you for all the kind 

donations that school has received on behalf of The Har-

rogate Homeless Project. These donations make such a 

difference to the charity and we know that they will be 

overwhelmed with the generosity of our families. We 

were due to have a representative from the project here 

with us this afternoon to talk to the children but sadly they 

are now unable to attend. The donations will be collected 

sometime next week. 

 

Friends Committee Update 

We would like to say a big thank you to our previous 

committee members for all their hard work over the last 

few years and welcome our new committee members 

who will be taking over shortly and have very kindly put 

themselves forward for the following roles; 

Chair—Lyndsey Crabtree 

Vice Chair—Charlotte Green 

Secretary—Michelle Topham 

Treasurer—Gemma Johnson 

Their first event will be the Christmas Fair on Friday 26rh 

November. Committee meeting dates TBC. If you would 

be interested in helping with Friends, please contact any 

of the members of the committee, who would be more 

than happy to chat to you. 
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                                               Safeguarding      

 
This week, we are joining together with other schools and The Diana 

Award to remind everyone of the need for mutual respect in our 

schools and communities. We will be hosting an assembly of a 

different kind on Monday 4th October, which will focus on Anti-

Bullying. Together, we will pledge to put an end to bullying behav-

iour, to celebrate diversity and create communities of kindness. 

Please speak to your children next week about the content of this 

assembly and promote inclusion at home. For more information 

about the assembly and for a preview of the resources used, please 

visit: The Big Assembly 2021 (antibullyingpro.com)  

 


